
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 25/08/2022 7:18:18 PM 
To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

25/08/2022 

MS Michele Percival 
ST 
NSW 

RE: REV2022/0004 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093 

Dear Maxwell and Panel , I am the owner of 14 Bangaroo Street North Balgowlah. 
Revised plans for REV2022/004 show a change to boundary fences that divide 16 Bangaroo 
Street and my property. 
With reference to the Dividing Fences Act I do not consent to any such changes. 
thank you Michele Percival 
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